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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1798 requires incremental increases to state employee rate of pay to match 90% of private 

sector pay for equivalent positions in FY'27. It requires a market based pay study to be 

conducted every 4 years. 

 

FY’24 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: Subject to determined compensation 
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